
Note of meeting between Councillors, Council officers and 

Chelsea football club  

Meeting Date 26 May 2016 

Attendees: 

Councillors: Cllrs Stephen Cowan, Andrew Jones, 

Alan De’Ath, Sue Fennimore and Sue 

Macmillan. 

Council Officers: Kim Dero, David Mcnamara, Rachael 

Wright-Thomas, John Finlayson and 

Ieuan Bellis. 

Chelsea: Paul Heagren, Hugh Rosen and Simon 

Taylor (Head of the Chelsea 

Foundation). 

Meeting Record: 

 Chelsea outlined the activities and work currently undertaken 
by the Chelsea Foundation. It operates across the world but it 

was acknowledged not a lot is done in Hammersmith and 
Fulham. 

 
 It was agreed there was considerable scope for joint working 

between the Council and Chelsea. 

 
 Officers and the Chelsea Foundation would meet and work 

together to develop a joint Council/Foundation community 

outreach programme  
 


